
Promoting Positive Behavior at School, Home & 
The Community

   Presented by: Elena Garcia-Albea, Ph.D., BCBA - D and 
Jenna Glennon, MAT, BCBA

WHO: The Somerset Hills Parents and Professionals for Exceptional Children 
(PEC) and the Bedminster Special Education Parent Advisory Group (SEPAG)

WHAT: Co-hosting their first meeting virtually

WHEN: November 17th from 2:00PM- 3:00PM

WHERE: Google Meet (see link below!)

WHY: Being a parent is a challenging job. There are numerous 
responsibilities and commitments that make it difficult to manage it 
all and feel like you are adequately supporting your child's growth and 
development. This presentation will give you steps to take when 
looking at challenging behavior as well as an understanding of why it 
may be happening and how to encourage more positive behaviors.

Hope to “see” you there! 

Use the link below to join:
https://meet.google.com/ujw-maej-bdd


